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Alexander Commends Baker for  
Years of Dedication to Louisiana 

 

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. – U.S. Rep. Rodney Alexander, R-Quitman, today released the following statement 
regarding U.S. Rep. Richard Baker’s, R-Baton Rouge, retirement: 
 
“I have known Richard for years, but I did not have the pleasure of working with him until I was elected 
to Congress in 2002,” Alexander said. 
 
“It has been an honor to serve with him, and his leadership qualities will be greatly missed. I want to 
thank him for all he has done for Louisiana over the years and wish him and his family the very best.” 
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